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Report on Anti-Ragging Rules, Regulation and Measures at Shree Siddheshwar 

College of Physiotherapy, Solapur 

 

On December 3rd, 2024, Shree Siddheshwar College of Physiotherapy, Solapur conducted a 

lecture on Anti- Ragging Rukes, Regulations and Measures for the students of 1st Year B.P.Th. 

Batch 2024-25. The lecture was conducted by Dr. T. Suresh Kumar, (Principal-Shree 

Siddheshwar College of Physiotherapy, Solapur). The session was aimed at promoting 

awareness about the adverse effects of ragging and the strict measures in place to prevent it. 

The session began with the Principal welcoming the students and emphasizing the importance 

of creating a safe and respectful environment within the college premises. Highlighting the 

college’s zero-tolerance policy towards ragging, the Principal explained the legal, ethical, and 

emotional implications of such activities. The points discussed in the lecture were Definition 

and Forms of Ragging, Legal Framework and Consequences, Role of Students in Prevention, 

Support System in College, Moral and Ethical Responsibility. The lecture concluded with an 

open forum, allowing students to ask questions and share their concerns. The Principal assured 

students of the administration’s unwavering support and commitment to their safety and well-

being. The session served as a powerful reminder of the collective responsibility to eliminate 

ragging and ensure a positive, nurturing environment for everyone. The students expressed 

their gratitude for the valuable insights and pledged to uphold the principles of respect and 

inclusivity. 
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